

Patient Survey

First Contact Clinical runs the South Tyneside Substance Misuse Service.

It's really important to us that we communicate well with our patients to let them know of any upcoming meetings or events we hold. We would appreciate your input on how best to do this by ticking the relevant box below.

Please note: this would be separate to your appointments with your Prescriber or Key Worker.

Option	Please tick
Telephone (landline/house phone)	
Mobile phone call	
Text message	
Leaflet/poster	
Email	
Social media i.e. Facebook, Twitter etc	
Other – please state below	
Is there anything that would stop you receiving any of the above?	

Many thanks for taking the time to complete this questionnaire.